
 

10 June 2020 
 
 

GLOBAL PETROLEUM LIMITED 
 

Letter to Shareholders re ASX Delisting 
 
Global Petroleum Limited (“Global” or “Company”) announces that, further to the Company’s 
Announcement on 5 June 2020 in relation to its proposed ASX delisting, the Company has sent a letter to 
shareholders in relation to the delisting.  The letter is available on the Company's website at 
www.globalpetroleum.com.au/investors 
 
For further information, please visit www.globalpetroleum.com.au or contact: 
 

Global Petroleum Limited  
Peter Hill, Managing Director & CEO +44 (0) 20 3 875 9255 
Andrew Draffin, Company Secretary 
 

+61 (0) 3 8611 5333 

Cantor Fitzgerald Europe (Nominated Adviser & Joint Broker)  
David Porter/Rick Thompson 
 

+44 (0) 20 7894 7000 

Tavistock (Financial PR & IR)  
Simon Hudson / Nick Elwes/ Barney Hayward +44 (0) 20 7920 3150 

 


